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CITY OF CHINO HILLS SEEKS INPUT ON THE  
GENERAL PLAN HOUSING ELEMENT UPDATE 

NEXT MEETINGS - MARCH 2 & 16 AND APRIL 6 
 

Chino Hills, CA – The City of Chino Hills invites the community to participate in a series of 
Public Workshops for the 2021-2029 update of the Housing Element of the City’s General 
Plan. Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, the Workshops will be conducted via Zoom and are 
scheduled for Tuesday March 2 and 16; and April 6 at 7:00 pm. Topics covered will include 
analyses of the Housing Element requirements and process; the City’s Regional Housing 
Needs Assessment (RHNA); provision of housing for all economic segments of the 
community; and the opportunities and constraints to identifying adequate sites to meet 
meeting the City’s RHNA allocation. The updated Housing Element will encompass the 
planning period of 2021-2029.  
 
Written comments submitted by 5:30 pm, on the day of each Workshop, will be read into 
the record during the Workshop. Submit comments via email 
to communitydevelopment@chinohills.org. Participants on Zoom may provide verbal 
comments during the Workshop.  
 
The schedule includes Public Hearings on the draft Housing Element Update in June, and  
Public Hearings on the final Housing Element Update during the September-October 
timeframe. For details on how to participate in the Workshop or for further information, 
please visit www.chinohills.org/HousingElementUpdate. For additional information, please 
call (909) 364-2740. 
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